
AAFG Membership Meeting
September 13,2021

6:30-7:00 p.m. was available for social conversation in person or by Zoom.

Nancy Staub called the general meeting to order at 7 p.m. Technical glitches reversed
the order of the meeting and Carol proceeded with the business meeting first.

Call to order – Carol.
➢ Many thanks to Jan Frank for her years of service.

➢ Welcome to Sue McDowell, Secretary

➢ The AAFG Budget for the 2021-2022 year has been approved via email
ballot: 51 yes, 1 no, 45 abstentions. The Budget for 2021-22 is approved.

➢ Nominating Committee – Sue and Anjanette are the Board members
participating on this and would welcome two non-Board members to join
them. Contact Sue (smcdowellglass@gmail.com) or Anjanette
(explodingpinecone@gmail.com) if you are interested in joining them or
have a good suggestion for a new Board member.

➢ Openings in the October 2 & 9 Pants Sloper workshop with Michelle
(Moenssen) Cherry. Contact Sharon McKenna (skmck49@gmail.com)

➢ Anjanette reminded the membership that anyone can come to the Warped
Weavers meetings. Warped Weavers are a sub-group of the AAFG that
meet to discuss weaving related topics. The group currently meets via
Zoom on the 3rd Sunday of each month. The September meeting will be a
Show & Tell. The October meeting will focus on sett. Contact Betsy
Szymanski (betsys.weaver@gmail.com) to be added to the email list.

➢ Please remember that if you have a general announcement, notify Carol
(carolednaf@gmail.com) and she can read the announcement at the next
membership meeting.

Anne Flora introduced Kerr Grabowski, our speaker for this evening.
18 attendees in person; approx 24-24 attendees via Zoom.
Following Kerr’s presentation and a few questions to Kerr, the meeting was adjourned at
8:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Sue McDowell


